ROBINSON MIDDLE SCHOOL
) e !( 1125 SW 14TH ST
T D P E T A‘ TOPEKA, KS 66604
PHONE: (785) 295-3770
Prepare FAX: (785) 575-6720

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year Raven Families
Robinson Raven Families:

Our first day of school for 6th grade will be August 10th and our first day of school for 7th and 8th graders
will be August 11th. We are excited to welcome all of our students. The full day of August 11th will be
dedicated to helping our 6th grade students navigate their new middle school adventure. However, we also
recognize many of our 7th and 8th grade students may be attending Robinson Middle School in person for
the first time and so there are various activities planned for their first week of school to ensure they are also
comfortable in our building and accessing any resources they may need.

As of the board meeting on July 21st we know that masks will be optional and encouraged for students, staff,
and any visitors while they are inside the building. Please be sure your student is prepared with a mask if
they elect to wear one at school. We will keep you informed of any updates related to COVID-19 protocols
as the year progresses. If you have any questions or concerns please reach out to me directly at (785)
295-3781.

Again this year we plan to offer our full array of sports activities and after school programming. Our activities
coordinator, Ms. Stroud can be reached at (785) 295-3780 or kstroud@tps501.org if you have any questions
related to the upcoming sports seasons. Practice for football, cross country, girls tennis, and volleyball all
begin on August 15th and students who wish to participate must have all required forms completed and
turned into Ms. Stroud prior to practicing with the team. If your student is interested in our STEAM focused
after school program LEAP then please reach out to Ms. Howser at bhowser@tps501.org or Ms. Bledsoe at
jbledsoel@tps501.org. The after school program will run until 5pm Tuesday-Thursday. We plan to offer
tutoring on Mondays until 5pm.

We look forward to seeing everyone on August 24th from 5:30pm-7pm for our Meet the Teacher night at
Robinson Middle School. More information will come through our weekly Raven Report newsletter to
families so please be sure your email address is up to date in TylerSIS.

If you are interested in volunteering with our PTO | want to encourage you to reach out to our PTO President
Lyndsey Stamper at lyndseycstamper@agmail.com or PTO Vice President Teresa Taylor at
teresa_d_taylor@yahoo.com.

Excited for an excellent year,

[imatty I Leffert Relyn Stram

Tim Leffert, Principal Relyn Strom, Assistant Principal
Robinson Middle School Robinson Middle School

(785) 295-3781 (785) 295-3785
tleffert@tps501.org rstrom@tps501.org

Engage students in the highest quality learning % Prepare students for responsible, productive citizenship ¥ Inspire excellence for a liFetime
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